
ANSWERING REVIEWERS 
 

 

Paper No. 26711 in World Journal of Orthopedics entitled “Treatment of the Ulnar Nerve During 

Ulnar Collateral Ligament Reconstruction in the Overhead Athlete” 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you very much for reading our manuscript. We greatly appreciate your feedback. Below is the 

reviewers’ comments and our response. 

In particular, we have made changes in the manuscript including adding a paragraph describing the 

post-operative protocol following ulnar nerve transposition with a concomitant ulnar collateral 

ligament reconstruction at our institution. We agree that this paragraph would be useful to the 

reader and are thankful that we had the opportunity to improve our paper. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Reviewer No. 02689558 

Comment: This is a very well presented review elaborating the principles and techniques. But it 

would be very nice if the authors can add a paragraph on post-operative care and rehabilitation of 

such cases. 

Response: We added a paragraph at the end of the “Authors’ Preferred Techniques for Addressing 

the Ulnar Nerve During Ulnar Collateral Ligament Reconstruction” that describes our post-operative 

care and rehabilitation of these cases. 

Text changes: Lines 384 - 398. 

 

Reviewer No. 01220036 

Comment: Well written paper. 

Response: None. 

Text changes: None. 

 

Thank you again, 

Matthew S. Conti, MD 

Hospital for Special Surgery 


